
 

Napaam, Tezpur, Assam: 784028 

Email- codl@tezu.ernet.in/codldirector@teu.ernet.in 

Contact- 03712275350/57/51 

Ref No- F.TU/CODL/Corrs/16/11/1339 
 

NOTIFICATION 
Dated- 16/06/2020 

 

This is for the information of all concerned learners of CODL that in view of the spread out of 

Covid-19 pandemic across the country and keeping in view the benefit of larger section of the 

learners, it has been decided to conduct the Spring Semester End Examination 2020 after re-

opening of the educational institutions in the state of Assam as and when directions are received 

from the Government regarding the same. 
 

Learners are advised to keep themselves registered for the exam through the online exam portal as 

available in the CODL webpage http://luit.tezu.ernet.in/tucodlsys/RegisterExam_New.php). Dates of 

examination shall be notified in due course of time to all learners. Exam form need not to be 

sent to CODL Office. 
 

Sd/- 

Director 

 

 

 

 


